[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear all,
It’s that time of year again when we start to dust off the raffle tickets in the run up to Christmas. Our next big event is the Winter Festival on Saturday 27th November 2021, where Parent Council Volunteers will be hosting a stall to raise funds towards replacement canvases for the tepees in our school playground. Please come along and visit our stall which will be selling beautiful Holly Wreaths, Hand Designed Gift Bags, Calendars and delicious Candy Floss. 
In addition, we will also be holding a Christmas Hamper Raffle; for which we will be selling tickets on the day. As ever, we would be very grateful for the donation of any goods, food, and drinks towards the Hamper. 
Below is a list of the goods we would ideally love to receive make up the Hamper. If you can support us by donating any of the suggested items or indeed any alternative items of your choice, then please let us know by contacting lor.wildblood@gmail.com or commenting on the post on our Facebook Page (Friends of Ballater School Parent Council). Our Facebook post will be updated regularly so that suggested items still to be donated can be viewed. Any items at all, donated towards the Hamper, will of course be very gratefully received.
Donations can be dropped off at Ballater School Office until Friday 26th November 2021.
Red Wine				White Wine
Prosecco				Christmas Pudding
Panettone				Chocolates
Mince Pies				Chocolate Mints
Biscuits				Shortbread
Crisps					Fudge
Fruit Cake				Teabags
Jam					Crackers
Popcorn				Christmas Crackers
Cheese Biscuits			Roasted/Salted Peanuts
Chilli Peanuts				Mixed Nuts					
Olives					Hot Chocolate	
Marshmallows				Sweets			

Many thanks in advance for your ongoing support.
Ballater School Parent Council
